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I am opposing this measure as a citizen of the State of Oregon and a proud voter. 

This measure seems to be an incredible step backwards for our society, and will only 

make voting even more difficult for certain individuals throughout the state. I have 

always loved receiving my ballot in the mail, and being able to easily send my vote 

back to the courthouse. It is apalling to me that anybody thinks making voting even 

more limited to citizens will somehow benefit our economy.  


